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FR PATRICK: 
Is now on holiday. Should you need a Priest 
urgently please contact Holy Cross 01825 
764889. 
 
NOURISH FOOD BANK:  
July food collections will take place at the Masses 
on Saturday 6th and Sunday 14th, when we will 
be on hand to receive any cash contributions. For 
anyone not attending those Masses, food 
contributions can also be dropped off at any other 
Mass. Many thanks for your continued support 
 
WADHURST/MAYFIELD ECO GROUP: 
The next meeting will be Wednesday 3rd July 7pm 
in the Priest’s cottage at Sacred Heart. We will be 
providing food. All welcome to come and hear 
updates about some exciting new projects. 
Please let us know if you intend to join us for the 
meal: mapleclare@aol.com 
 
EXPOSITION: 
This Friday 5th July at 9am. 
 
 

THIS WEEKEND:  
Fr John Convery is with us again this weekend. If 
you missed last weekend's Xaverian Mission 
Appeal, you can make your donation this 
weekend either by cash/cheque or by debit/credit 
card. Thank you, Fr John, for spending time with 
us. We hope that you have enjoyed your stay in 
Wadhurst. 
 
PARISH PICNIC: 
 Mass will be outside at 11am on Sunday. Please 
stay afterwards to join us for a picnic lunch. If you 
can, please bring a dish for the 'sharing table' and 
a comfy chair. If you are helping to set up please 
arrive between 9 and 10am. 
 
MUSIC FOR A SUMMER'S EVENING: 
Saturday 6th July 5 to 9pm. Tickets are still 
available for this Carillon Cottage fundraising 
event. Bring a picnic and spend the evening in a 
beautiful private garden on the outskirts of 
Wadhurst. Tickets are available from Carillon 
Cottage, or see Toni, who will have some tickets 
with her on Sunday. 
 
PPC MINUTES: 
Are displayed on the noticeboard in the annexe. 
Please contact the Parish Office if you would like 
them emailed or a paper copy. 
 
ST THOMAS SUMMER FAYRE: 
Donations in the form of nearly new clothes, 
bottles for the tombola and items for the gift 
tombola. These can be left in Fr Patrick’s porch or 
in the annexe at Sacred Heart. 
 
PRAYERS FOR THE SICK: 
Please remember in your prayers all who are sick 
in our parish and for those whose anniversaries 
occur around this time. 

 
Thought for the week: 
 
God is like the sun, giving light, warmth, and 
life. Just as the sun shines bright in the sky, 
God lights up our lives with goodness and 
truth. And like a shield, He keeps us safe. 
 
Psalm 84.11 

Sunday 30th June   

Ss Peter and Paul, Apostles 

Sat 29th      6pm – St Thomas 

Sun 30th   11am – Sacred Heart – Parish People 

Wed 3rd   10am – Sacred Heart 

Sat 6th       6pm - Sacred Heart 

Sun 7th     10am – St Thomas 

Graveyard: Gates are open weekends 9am - 1pm. 

Confessions: After Mass on Wednesday’s or by 

appointment with Fr Patrick 

Exposition: First Friday, 9.00am – 10.00am 

Mothers Prayers: Contact the Parish Office 

Parish Office opening hours:  

Wednesday & Friday 9.00am - 1pm 
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